
 

 
 

March 2023  
Newsletter 

Dear Families, 
 
 Can you believe it’s already March? 
I’m ready for more daylight, warming 
weather, flowers blooming and outdoor 
lunches.  
 
 This month we will focus on 
solidifying our abstract cube rooting and 
square rooting understanding. 4th years 
will be learning about exponents. We will 
be finishing up our Medieval unit and 
looking at other past civilizations.  
 
 We will have the opportunity later 
this month to take a field trip to watch 
Ms. April perform in Beauty and the Beast 
with her acting troupe.  
 
 As the weather is still unpredictable, 
please make sure your students are 
dressing for the weather.  
 
 I’m excited for a fun-filled spring! 

All School Bulletin  
 
 
Fri., March 17- 
 Early Release12:30 
 
Mon., March 20-24 
 NO SCHOOL-Spring Break 
 
 
 
 

Room 9  
 
Birthdays: 
 
March 25 : Henry Silvester 


